CAUTION: This Message originated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs Madams

I wish to object to the proposals as an apparent disregard for the people of Epping and particularly those who live on Brook Road and surrounding areas and in particular the destruction of green belt for greed and council wealth.

The proposal is poorly conceived

No new schools are planned

No new Doctors surgery to cater for the new and existing residents as the existing surgery can not cope with the existing demand.

There are no more shop proposed.

The police service in this area is particularly poor do you plan to expand the service to cope with the increases in population and the problems that will arise , I think not ?

The infrastructure is totally inadequate the local roads cannot function without congestion now Brook Road will be a dangerous Road it is only fit for the residents of Brook Road now other tragic should be banned.

Epping Is a lovely town that will be decimated for ever I settled here some 6 years ago because this is what I wanted to be part of Now my investment in this area will destroyed by a large influx of people

I have always voted for the conservative principles but if this goes through I'm afraid you will have destroyed my trust in your s the Conservative Government.

I would ask that you consider the impact of the construction period for this development and it's impact on the already congested Roads.

In summery I would ask the you take notice of my objections properly and Reject this proposal.

Yours SincerelyRedacted.....